
	
	

Send your comments or questions to: UCSF-RAB-ZSFG@ucsf.edu 

UCSF Research and Academic Building at ZSFG January 2020 Update 

	
	 Recent Activity: 

- The Project Team is working to complete Construction Documents, the 
final design phase. 

- DPH and UCSF are collaborating to provide outreach about the B/C lot 
closure, currently expected in in mid-March, and alternate parking. 

Anticipated Activity in the Near Future: 
- Preliminary Construction Documents are scheduled to be finished in 

February and submitted for permitting. 

- The ZSFG Community Meeting, hosted by DPH, is scheduled for 6:30 – 
8:00 pm on Wednesday, January 29th in Building 5, Room 2A6.  

- The Project Team’s collaborative “Big Room” co-location work space will 
move to a new site a few blocks from ZSFG in the next couple of months. 

Reminder of the Month:  

Monthly parking permits are available for the San 
Bruno Parking Lot at a cost of $104: 

• Current hours: 6 am–8 pm Monday–Friday 

• 1 mile from ZSFG campus 

• Peak hours: Transmetro shuttles to ZSFG 
provided every 20 minutes 

• Non-peak hours: UCSF Blue and Gold 
shuttles. Alert the driver in the lot for pickup. 
Apply at http://bit.ly/SanBrunoPermitApp 


